






















 

UPPER HIGHLANDS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 

PO Box 5782      Louisville KY  40255 

uhna05@outlook.com 

www.UpperHighlandsLouisville.org 
Established in 1999, serving all of the Upper Highlands 

 

Joel Dock 
Louisville Metro Planning and Design Services 
444 South Fifth Street, Third Floor 
Louisville, KY 40202 
(502) 574.6230 

Re: case #19-MSUB-0016 

Joel: 

 The Upper Highlands Neighborhood Association (UHNA) has grave concerns about 

this planned development that the developers seemed to have taken a lackadaisical, even 

condescending, attitude to the potential problems. 
 

1. Increased traffic on Newburg Road.  Currently is one of the most congested two-lane 

state roads in Louisville, coming off Watterson and is major route for school buses. 

2. Increased flooding.  This proposed development is surrounded by a flood plain.  

(https://watermaps.ky.gov/RiskPortal/)  UHNA has approximately 40 homes in this 

flood area, nine houses already bought by FEMA and torn down by MSD.  Such a 

development will only add to the flooding in this area. 
 

While the developers have quasi promised no such problems, UHNA has heard 

these "assurances" before, as evident by the 40 homes that were built in that flood plain. 

As for the traffic congestion, anyone in this area can attest to that, especially the 

people who live on Newburg Road. 
 

While UHNA understand the desire to build on this land, we also know that once 

these homes are built, any "assurances" become meaningless and are without recourse. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Honi Marleen Goldman Siobhan Sheehan 

President    Vice-President 
 

Cc: 

Brandon Coan Pat Mulvihill 

Metro Council District 8 Metro Council District 10 

 

Lori Rafferty, PE, CFM Tom Hall 

MS4/Floodplain Program Manager Planning, Division 5, KY Transportation 

 



From: KEN STAMMERMAN
To: Dock, Joel
Subject: "Highlands Preserve" proposal
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 11:04:52 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Mr Dock,

Please include my opinion as being against the proposed development, for a number of reasons.

--The concept of a  'gated' community is entirely foreign to the ambiance of the Highlands. All our areas in
the Upper Highlands are open to the larger community. No closing off parts of the community as reserves
for those who do not want to be our neighbors. I can, and do, walk or bike through much of the Upper
Highlands without having to answer to some guard at a gate. 

--Tearing down trees along Newburg Road at a time when we are trying to preserve our arbor coverage is
dumb. Call on the city arborist for an opinion.

--There would be obvious drainage issues to be dealt with because of the proximity to Beargrass Creek.

--Traffic is already very bad along that stretch of Newburg Road. The road cannot be widened - it is a
state road - and an additional exit from some gated community would add to the chaos. 

Those are just a few of the issues. What in the world are those people thinking?

Thank you for your consideration,

Kenneth Stammerman
2823 Hoock Avenue
Louisville, KY 40205

mailto:stamm44@aol.com
mailto:Joel.Dock@louisvilleky.gov
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